
To the Trustees at TCDSB 

 

 

Unfortunately, my husband and I are unable to attend the Board Meeting scheduled for January 

7th. We are the parents to two current students at Our Lady of Perpetual Help School and a third 

potential student in FDK in September 2015. We are writing to appeal to the Board that they 

reconsider the current policy that gives equal status to siblings of current students and in 

boundary students with no siblings. This policy has the potential to separate siblings in schools 

where there are limited spaces. We feel it is in accordance with Catholic values and principles, to 

keep families together. Therefore, we object to the current change in policy, and request that it be 

reconsidered to give siblings of current students first priority and in boundary applicants with no 

siblings at the school, second priority. Thank you for your time and your consideration regarding 

this very important matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Neil and Arlene FitzGerald 

 


